
Alex Fishman, PE

From The President's Corner
Greetings from ADF! 

As consulting engineers, we see our clients’ projects
firsthand. We know your production facilities across the
country have been struggling with supply chain issues,
qualified labor shortages, consumer demands, and
everything in between. We understand the severity of this
disruption and quickly pivot to listen to your needs. So, how
can we take these challenges and turn them into
opportunities?  

We begin with the end in mind.  

We’ve helped numerous clients get their projects back on
track by taking a holistic look at their situation and
developing the blueprint to “right the ship.” I invite you to
read our latest article, where we give you five tips for
keeping your projects on track. 
 
If you’d like to discuss your project challenges with one of
our experienced engineers, please contact us.

Today is International Women's Day and I would

like to take this opportunity to recognize the

contributions of all women around the world,

especially our employees here at ADF. 

I deeply appreciate the hard work and effort they

put forth every day to deliver value to our clients

and make our company successful.  

- Alex Fishman, President ADF Engineering 

Our industry has been hit by what we have coined "the

snow globe effect." Everything has been shaken up, and

as things begin to settle, the landscape that was once

familiar has completely changed.

In this article we cover five ways you can evaluate your

projects and keep them on track.

Steve Minnich 

Steve Minnich will be on site at this years GEAPS Exchange

in Kansas City, March 26–29. Stop by booth #2615 and say

hi. Can't make the show? Sign up here to connect with Steve.

Matt Williamson, PE

Matt Williamson will be presenting a webinar on DHA

April 21, 2022. In this presentation he will discuss several

changes coming to the NFPA652 standard and how they

will affect your business. Sign up here for Matt's webinar.
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Steve Minnich

Steve Minnich will be a guest speaker at

this year's Petfood Forum. His

presentation will cover how consumer

transparency is driving the trend of

automation and traceability in pet

food manufacturing. 

Steve's presentation is Tuesday, May

3rd, from 3:40-4:10 p.m. in Room 2504.

Matt Williamson, PE

Connect with ADF at this year's AOCS

Annual Meeting & Expo. The event is

from May 1-4, in Atlanta, GA. 

Matt Williamson will be chairing the

Food Safety, Process Safety, and

Energy session as well as giving his

presentation: "Maintaining
Compliance with Combustible Dust
Regulations" 

Facebook LinkedIn

Follow us on LinkedIn for webinar announcements, industry insights, and

company updates.
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